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7th March 2022
“Bring-A-Thing”

Dear Parent/Guardian,
In previous years during the season of Lent, we have supported the Church by way of donating items to the Fleetwood Food Bank (now known as The Pantry). It is the perfect time of the year to think of others. Each week, we ask for a specific donation of food or toiletries and this week, the appeal is for tins of fruit, meat, tea and coffee. It would be greatly appreciated if you could donate any of these items and send them to school with your child. I will deliver the items to Church at the end of the week. Each week there will be a new request.

Thank you in anticipation for your support,
Mrs Brodrick.
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